
 
 

 
            U. S. ELECTION ASSISTANCE COMMISSION 
                 VOTING SYSTEM TESTING AND CERTIFICATION PROGRAM 
                       1225 New York Avenue, NW, Suite 1100 
                                     Washington, DC.  20005 

 
February 1, 2008 
 
Gary Olivi, VP Technical Operations 
AutoMark Technical Systems, LLC 
2150 Western Court 
Lisle, Illinois 60532 
 
Dear Mr. Olivi, 
 
The U.S. Election Assistance Commission (EAC) notes the ES&S press release of 
January 28, 2008, regarding the ES&S acquisition of AutoMARK Technical Systems. As 
you are aware, Section 2.5.2 of the EAC’s Testing and Certification Program Manual 
(“Manual”) requires registered manufacturers to keep all registration information up to 
date. Manufacturers are required to submit a revised application form to the EAC within 
30 days of any changes to the information required on the application form.  
Manufacturers remain registered participants in the program during this update period.  
 
As such, please update all registration information (Section 2.3.1 of the Manual) that has 
changed as a result of the acquisition of AutoMARK Technical Systems by March 1, 
2008. Failure to meet this deadline may result in the issuance of a notice of non-
compliance and possible suspension of registration.  Furthermore, we ask that you 
provide information regarding the impact of this acquisition on:  1) AutoMARK products 
currently under test with the EAC by other registered manufacturer, and 2) the pending 
application for testing submitted by AutoMARK on December 13, 2007. 

 
Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this letter or the information that 
must be provided.  Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated as the 
information provided will serve to prevent any undue confusion or delay of current 
certification engagements that include the AutoMARK product. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Brian J. Hancock 
Director, Testing and Certification 


